
Gallatin Valley Circle of Compassion Appreciates Your Support! 
When Someone Dies – Dialogues with the Living about Death and Dying 

Saturday, March 7, 2020 –GranTree, Bozeman, MT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     

Giving Level 
Listing as  

Sponsor of  

Keynote 

Premier 

Advertising 

During 

Registration 

and on 

Website 

Verbal 

Recognition 

During Main 

Sessions of 

Conference 

8’ table 

Conference 

Tickets 

**includes 

lunch and 

CEUs** 

Name Listed 

in Program if 

Payment 

Received by 

1/15/2020 

Platinum 
$2500* 

    4 Tickets  

Gold 
$1500 

           
           

  3 Tickets  

Silver 
$1000 

  
  3 Tickets  

Bronze 
$500 

  
  2 Tickets  

Copper 
$250 

   
 2 Tickets 

*Platinum level limited to 1 sponsor in each business category 

  

Please complete and mail this lower portion with your check(s) 
 

 

Sponsor Information 

 
Business Name     

Contact Person/Title           

Phone   

 

Email    

 
Description of product or service to be displayed at resource table: 

 
 

Sponsor level   Amount of check enclosed    

 

Please make sponsor checks payable to Gallatin Valley Circle of Compassion 

 
Mail form and payment to: 1716 S. Willson, Bozeman, MT  59715 

For more information about the conference and to purchase additional tickets, visit 
www.GallatinValleyCircleOfCompassion.org.  For sponsorship questions, contact Arlene 406-223-4707 

 

 

"So no matter what your current situation is, stop for one moment and consider the fragility of your own 

life. Can you make room for Death to enter your thoughts every now and then? Can you get comfortable 

with the idea of Death as part of your life? You have much to gain from getting comfortable with Death 

… the best friend that will never desert you." Karen Wyatt, MD. 

"I have attended Mountain of Courage numerous times in the past 9 years. I have always 

found it well organized, interesting and informative.  I have learned new things at every 

conference and believe the information is relevant, timely and helpful for our community." 
S. Tholt, RN 


